
SHELSLEY WALSH HILLCLIMB    Tim Shellshear 
 

As many members now know our club has become the custodian of four square yards of 
the famous Shelsley Hillclimb. We have received our four certificates and one is 
reproduced here. Also printed is the letter of thanks received from the Shelsley 
Committee. This completes our Shelsley contribution and it only remains for us to enjoy 
the venue in any way possible now that the hillclimb’s future is assured. 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


